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OFFICIAL NOTICE

TO:
Health Care Providers – Pharmacy
DATE:
March 30, 2022
SUBJECT:
New Pharmacist Provider Enrollment
I.
General Information
Effective April 1, 2022, Arkansas Medicaid is accepting applications for new provider as an individual practitioner. This will allow pharmacists to begin a new PIN and to act as an ordering, rendering, and prescribing provider (ORP).
· Pharmacists that intend to be ORP providers for pharmacy and medical claim billing must enroll with Arkansas Medicaid.
· Applications may be submitted to the Provider Portal beginning April 1, 2022.
· The new enrollment type is atypical, provider type 95 – registered, non-credentialed with specialty code RX – Pharmacist.
· Submitting applications on the portal is the most efficient way to submit applications, however paper applications may be submitted.
· Portal application requirements will be the online application, the pharmacist license, NPI and Taxonomy, and optional CLIA.
· If paper application must be used, the Practitioner Identification Form (PIN) must be filled out and submitted by faxing or mailing to the Provider Enrollment team. The Provider Enrollment team can be reached at 1-800-457-4454, or locally at 501-376-2211.
· Claims will not be accepted with this new PT 95 RX until June 1, 2022. Communication will follow this notice to confirm this date for claims submissions.

· All pharmacies that intend to submit medical claims (including vaccine and immunization claims) on or after June 1, 2022 will require that an individual PT 95 RX NPI be submitted as the renderer for any medical claims. The PT 07 pharmacy NPI may not be submitted as the renderer.
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 
(800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211.
If you need this material in an alternative format, such as large print, please contact the Office of Rules Promulgation at (501) 534-4138.
Arkansas Medicaid provider manuals (including update transmittals), official notices, notices of rule making, and remittance advice (RA) messages are available for download from the Division of Medical Services website.
Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program.


   /s/ Elizabeth Pitman


Elizabeth Pitman

Director
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